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Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week, children in Y1 have completed their phonics test. Well done to all of the children for 

being so brave and having a good go at using their phonic knowledge to sound out the words. 

Parents will be informed of their child’s results in July. Well done also to children in Y4 who have 

taken their multiplication test. Again, well done to them all for having a good go at it. Parents 

will be informed of their child’s result in July.  

Next week is sports day for all children. We look forward to seeing you. Please note that a decision 

will be made by 11am on the morning of the sports day, if it has rained. Please do not phone the 

school office regarding a decision. A text will be sent out. Fingers crossed for some dry weather! 

Please can you ensure that your child brings a water bottle to school. Thank you.   

Have a lovely weekend.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

Dates for your Diary 

This half term 

 
              June 

Mon 16th – Pre-School & Reception 

Sports Day at 10am 

Tues 17th – KS1 Sports Day - 2pm 

Wed 18th – Y3/4 Sports Day – 2pm 

Thurs 19th – Y5/6 Sports Day-2pm 

Thurs 26th – Summer Fayre 

 July 

Tues 8th – Rock Steady Concert for 

parents/carers 

Wed 2nd – Open Evening 4pm-7pm 

for all parents/carers 

Thurs 10th – Y5/6 Show 2pm & 

7pm 

Fri 18th – End of Term 

 

Governor vacancy 

Nomination forms have been emailed to all parents/carers. 

Please do consider this, as the Governing Board needs parent 

representation. If you would like to know more about being a 

parent governor, please come in and have a chat or arrange to 

speak to the Chair of Governors, Mr Nigel Smith. Thank you.   

 

 

House Points – This week’s winners are: earth! 

Air 

520 

Earth 

604 

Summer fayre 

Mufti Day – Friday 20th June 

Only 2 weeks to go! Please come along and support, as all 

proceeds go to the school fund for the children to benefit from. 

Please can Foundation Stage and KS1 bring in donations 

of chocolates and/or biscuits and KS2 bring in bottle 

donations. Thank you.  

 

Fire 

533 

Water 

553 

Attendance this week 

Class RB – 94%                                    

Class RL – 92%                               

Class 1B – 91%                                            

Class 1/2F – 98%                                           

Class 2T – 98%                                             

Class 3H – 99%                                          

Class 3/4L – 96%                                          

Class 4N – 98%                                                

Class 5B – 93%                                        

Class 5/6K – 96%                                        

Class 6B – 99% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 96%                                             

Well done to class 3H & 6B for 

their 99% attendance this 

week! 

 

Classes for next year 

Parents who have not sent in their 

child’s friend’s choices please note that 

your child will be allocated a class. 

Unfortunately, we can’t guarantee they 

will be with a friend.  

Before/after school 

Please can we remind parents/carers 

not to let children ride around on their 

bikes & scooters when waiting to come 

into school or going home. This week, 

a child fell off their bike and was 

concussed. Thank you.  
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All children in KS1 created a tulip out of a wooden 

spoon for our Bromley Hills Window Box display. 

 

 

  

Holy Trinity Church (Wordsley) Eco Flower Festival 
This weekend (Sat – 10am-5pm & Sun 1pm-5pm) 
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